

BILL RICHARDSON

Governor

DIANE DENISH

Lieutenant Governor

ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

ENTERED
NEW MEXICO

Hazardous Waste Bureau

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030

www.nmenv.state.nm.us



RON CURRY Secretary

JON GOLDSTEIN Deputy Secretary

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

July 17, 2008

Mr. David Scruggs, Chief Environmental Restoration Program 49 CES/CEVR 550 Tabosa Ave. Holloman AFB, NM 88330-8458

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF THE RESPONSE TO THE NOTICE OF DISAPPROVAL:

RCRA FACILITY INVESTIGATION WORK PLAN, CHEMICAL AGENT

DISPOSAL SITE (DP-64), OCTOBER 2007

HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, EPA ID# NM6572124422

HWB-HAFB-07-010

Dear Mr. Scruggs:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed Holloman Air Force Base's April 15, 2008 and July 9, 2008 responses to NMED's January 30, 2008 Notice of Disapproval for the RCRA Facility Investigation Work Plan for the Chemical Agent Disposal Site, DP-64 (AOC-1), dated October 2007.

The NMED hereby concurs with the responses and approves the implementation of the subject work plan.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact David Strasser at (505) 222-9526.

Sincerely,

John E. Kieling

Program Manager

Permits Management Program

Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: W. Moats, NMED HWB

C. Amindyas, NMED HWB

D. Strasser, NMED HWB

L. King, EPA, Region 6 (6PD-F) File: HAFB 2008 and Reading

HWB-HAFB-07-010